
   

 
 

 
 
 

 

Happy Birthday! 
 

Marvin Klepel 10/2 
Ed Gyurina 10/18 

 
Shay Hernandez 10/12 

 
 
 

In astrology, those born from October 1–
23 balance the scales of Libra. Libras 

are peaceful and fair, and value balance 
and symmetry. For this reason, they 
often champion justice and equality. 
Those born from October 24–31 are 
Scorpions of Scorpio. Scorpios are 

passionate, dedicated, and resourceful. 
Scorpios may seem intimidating, but 

they are just no-nonsense people who 
value honesty and loyalty above  

all else. 
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Special Days 
 

Breast Cancer Awareness 
Month  

 
Country Music Month 

 
Positive Attitude Month 

 
Do Something Nice Day 

October 5th  
 

Hero Day 
October 8th 

 

Birthday Bash 
October 14 

 
Sweetest Day 

October 16 
 

Wear Pink for Breast 
Cancer 

October 22 
 

Halloween Party 
October 29 

 
All Hallows’ Eve or 

Halloween 
October 31 

 

October 2021 

Did You Know… 
• Candy Corn was originally called Chicken Feed 

• The first Jack O’Lanterns were first made from 
turnips 

• Ireland is typically believed to be the 
birthplace of Halloween 

• Harry Houdini (1874-1926) was one of the 
most famous and mysterious magicians who 
ever lived. He died on Halloween night. 

• According to tradition, if a person wears his or 
her clothes inside out and then walks 
backwards on Halloween, he or she will see a 
witch at midnight. 

• The longest haunted house in the world is 
"Factory of Terror" in Canton, Ohio. 

• A child born on Halloween is said to have the 
ability to talk to spirits 

 

Fall Food Drive! 
Please join us in participating in a fall food 

drive! We will be accepting all non-
perishable food items. The food drive will 

go on through the whole month of October. 
All items donated will go to Love, Inc. There 
will be a large box in the main entrance for 
all items. So, when visiting your loved ones, 
don’t forget to grab those non-perishables! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Michelle Viol 

Director 262-539-4570 

director@arborviewseniorliving.com 

Karen Carroll 

Admin. Assistant 262-539-4571 

admin@arborviewseniorliving.com 

Ed Umnus 

Maintenance Coordinator 

maintenance@ arborviewseniorliving.com 

Erin Gritzner 
Life Enrichment Coordinator 262-539-4579 

lifeenrichment@ arborviewseniorliving.com 

Katy Warner 

Kitchen Coordinator 

culinary@ arborviewseniorliving.com 
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The colder weather is approaching please make sure your loved one has the 
appropriate clothing as well as outdoor clothing in case there is an emergency 
and we must evacuate outside. A few friendly reminders; please be sure to let 
staff know ahead of time about your loved ones appointments so we can have 
the proper paperwork ready to go for the visit. When returning from an 
appointment please give a staff member the after visit summary so we are 
aware of any medication changes or updates. When visiting our community 
be sure to use our guest sign in/out book located inside the main entrance. 
When taking a family member out, please notify a staff member and sign 
them out and then back in when you return. Thank you to all of our family 
and friends for your patience and understanding while we continue to power 
through Covid-19. As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please do 
not hesitate to ask! 

 

Pink for Breast Cancer! 
October is Breast Cancer Awareness Month, which is an annual campaign 

to increase an awareness for this disease. Breast cancer is the most 
commonly diagnosed cancer in women. In honor of breast cancer 

awareness, we would like all our friends and families to wear pink on 
Friday, October 22nd. 


